From: Scott and Jennifer Witman

To: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: Comment on SEPA No. 20057
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 9:11:18 AM

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links,
or responding to this email. Contact your desktop support or IT security staff for assistance and to report suspicious
messages.

| support improvements to this property including the proposed parking ares.
Scott Witman

Bow, Wa
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